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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

It’s been already four weeks since our school opened last month. We want to thank you 
for your support and prayers.  

As before, all staff and teachers at New Life Korean School work hard to provide the best 
educational experiences for students. Your feedback will be greatly appreciated. Anyhow, this is 
a newsletter for February 2023.  

1. School Hour 
 You can drop off your kids from 5 PM on Friday, and class starts at 5:30 PM sharp. We 

understand that Friday evening is one of the busiest times of the week, but please make 
sure that your kids are seated in the classroom for the first class at 5:30 PM.  

 If you think your children can be benefited from some extra learning, some teachers will 
be available to meet their students 20-30 minutes before school starts. Please let us know 
if you or your kids are interested in learning more.  

2. Some Event 
 There will be some optional events that your kids may want to join later this semester:  

o April 1st (Saturday): Writing/Drawing Competition (Location TBD) 
o April 22nd (Saturday): My Dream Speech Competition (New Gate Church) 
o May 8th (Monday): Writing Competition (Essay on “Kim Goo”) Deadline (Some 

students in our Love 4 class will participate in this event.) 

3. Reminder 
 If you have any health/food concerns for your children, please notify them to us as soon 

as possible.  
 If students have any symptoms of flu, cold, or COVID, please let them stay at home.  
 On Friday night, our kitchen team serves about 100 people including students, teachers 

and other volunteers, which is very challenging without your support. If you haven’t 
signed up for volunteering, please let us know. If you have, you can come to the kitchen 
when you drop off your kid(s) at around 5 PM.  

4. Useful Sites 
 If you or your children are interested in learning Korean language or culture even more, 

there will be some opportunities funded by numerous Korean governmental agencies.  
 You may want to visit the following website on a regular basis to check them:  

o Korean Education Center in San Francisco (www.kecsf.org) 
o Overseas Koreans Foundation (https://eng.korean.net/portal_en/index.do)  
o Study Korean (https://study.korean.net)    

http://www.kecsf.org/
https://eng.korean.net/portal_en/index.do
https://study.korean.net/
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5. Contact 
 If you have any questions about school operations, please use the following information. 

Other important announcements will be also made on our website.  
 Email: conlmcks@gmail.com  
 Website: https://www.newlifekoreanschool.org 
 Phone: 303-337-9191(New Life Mission Church), 720-980-4621(Principal, Hyon 

Namgung) 

NLKS is a lively community where all parents, teachers and staff work together for the best 
learning experiences for students.  

Any feedback or comments are always welcome, and we pray for your health and happiness in 
this late winter.  
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